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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
President: Tim Casey      
1st V.P.: L. Schroeder     
2ndV.P.: Dave Hanson           
Secretary: Phil St. Clair  
Treasurer: Larry Voss     
Membership: P.Puccinelli  
T. Twister:L Schroeder   
Lion Tamer: Dave Hanson     
Past Pres.:  Tim Casey    
Webmaster: M. McKeon  
Directors: 
 
 Class of 2020 
 Mike Hahn  
 John Hanson           
 
 Class of 2019 
 Tom Polacek  
 Larry Voss        
 Gale Wolf  
  
 
APPOINTED COMMITTEE HEADS 
  
Bingo – Tom Pollacek  
Cash Raffle-Co: vacant  
Deer Hide Collection: D. Henske  
Dinner Programs: Dennis Hill  
Dinner Arrangements:  

L. Schroeder         
Donations: Bob Becker  
Education & Scholarships: 

  Gale Wolf  
Hwy Clean-Up: Tom Polacek  
Lions’ Apparel: Jim Higgins  
Market:  Tim Casey              
Newsletter Editor: Mike Hahn  
Pancakes: John Hanson  
Pork Chop Dinners: J. Hilbert  
Publicity: Dennis Hill   
Refresh. Service: Don Barnabo  
Sunshine: Gale Wolf                     
Vision Screening:  vacant 
Golf Tournament: John Hanson  

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESS 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

Lion Tim Casey 

 Hello again fellow 

Lions, I hope your 

summer has been, and 

will remain, fun, safe & 

healthy.  

 

As you probably know, 

our Club’s summer fund 

raising activities are in 

full swing with increasing 

attendance at the Pork 

Chop Dinners and more 

vendor participation than 

last year at the Flea 

Market. Our Bingo in the 

Outfield event kicks off 

on August 3rd at 6:00 pm 

so tell your Bingo friends 

we haven’t forgotten 

them and urge them to 

attend, bringing a 

clipboard & blanket for 

the ground. Lion Tim will 

be calling and Lion Ron 

Berglund (Chef Ronaldo 

from Paris) will be 

serving up his “World 

Famous” cheeseburgers 

from our concession 

trailer. It should be a lot 

of fun and we’re hoping 

for a good turnout. 

 

Our Fall Raffle is also 

under way with 15 prizes 

to be awarded out of only 

200 tickets being sold. If 

you haven’t gotten your 

ticket yet, see Lion John 

Hilbert or stop by the 

concession stand at the 

Flea Market on 

Thursday. If you have 

tickets to sell, please put 

the pedal to the metal. 

The September 6th 

drawing will be here 

before you know it & 

we’d like to have a 

complete sellout, if 

possible, this year. 

 

This is our Club’s 50th 

anniversary and our 

history is rich with 

outstanding volunteer 

experiences that need to 

be shared. A lot of us 

newer members weren’t 

around when some of the 

Please support our 

advertisers.  See the last 

page of the newsletter for 

their information. 



more exciting things 

happened like the Mexico 

eyeglass trips. I’d like to 

resurrect these memories 

so we can all share in our 

rich history. So, I’m 

asking all MW Lions to 

dig into their history bag 

and pull out a notable 

memory, write it down 

and send it to Lion Mike 

Hahn so we can include it 

in our next edition of the 

Lions Roar. Send in a 

picture as well, if you 

have one. I’m hoping that 

through this process we 

can bridge the gap 

between our more senior 

and our younger 

members. 

 

Our next Board Meeting 

is August 11th. If you 

have something you’d 

like the Board to take up, 

please contact one of our 

Board Members so it can 

be put on the agenda. 

This is your club and we 

want it to be relevant.  

 

Keep up the great work! 
 

 
 

 

Don Fields 

Joe Guenther 

Dick Pavlov 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

RECOGNITION 

The Manitowish Lions 

honored the following 

members at our Pavilion on 

July 13
th

: 

Lion of the Year – Tim 

Casey 

Melvin Jones Award – 

Henry Bauers 

Birch Sturm – Bob Becker 

Citizen of the Year – Lynn 

Schroeder 

These Lions should be 

proud of their 

accomplishments and what 

their award stands for 

among Lions everywhere. 

 

 

New Lions John Hegel and 

Jeff Hagermann 

 

 

Citizen of the Year 
Lion Lynn Schroeder 

 

 
 
 
 

Lion of the Year 
Lion Tim Casey 
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Trout Lake Lions Outing 

 

Our annual (20th year) 

Lions Golf Outing will be 

August 27, 2020. 

The Chairman, John 

Hanson (715-543-2438) is 

your contact person for 

information and sign-up. 

As usual the Manitowish 

Waters Lions an Boulder 

Junction’s Club will be 

co-sponsors of this 

event.  Boulder Junction 

will donate proceeds to 

their fire department 

while M.W. Lions will 

donate their share to 

Camp Jorn Child Care. 

The structure will be a 

four person team 

scramble with a shotgun 

start.  The recommended 

donation is $75/person. 

Beautiful Trout Lake Golf 

Course will host the 

event with a starting 

time of 9AM. 

Many prizes, including a 

hole-in-one new car, will 

be part of the fun.  A cart 

and food will also be 

part of your donation. 

 

Open Air Bingo 

August 3rd 

Bingo under the stars 

will be held August 3rd 

(Rain Date – August 5th) 

at the Community 

Softball Field.  Bring 

your folding chairs and 

blankets and enjoy. 

Bingo cards and 

concessions will be on 

sale at 6PM – First Call 

starts and 6:30.  Come 

and join the fun in the 

fresh air. 

 

 
################ 

 
FALL RAFFLE 

 
The Fall Raffle for our 
Lions Club will be Sept. 
6.   A ticket will cost 
$100 and only 200 
tickets will be sold.  
There will be 15 cash 
prizes given out and you 
do not have to be 
present to win. Any Lion 
interested in buying 
tickets should contact 
John Hilbert (715-858-
3104). 
 
 
 

CHAIRMAN JOHN 
HILBERT REPORTS ON 
THE FIRST TWO PORK 

CHOP DINNERS 
 

 
The first Pork Chop 
Dinner  (June 18) saw 82 
meals served with about 
50% of these “to-go” 
orders.  At the Lions 
July Dinner the number 
of meals served climbed 
to a total of 125. 
 
Lion John has been 
aware of the pandemic 
and modified the dinner 
by pick-up meals, 
indoor/outdoor dining 
and other measures. 
 
August 20th will be the 
3rd Pork Chop Dinner 
which starts at 5PM at 
the Pavilion.  A good 
meal for a good price! 
John Hilbert – 715-858-
3104. 
 

++++++++++++++++ 
 

THURSDAYS MEAN 
LIONS MARKET 

 
This outdoor activity is 
doing well with many 
booths of treasures on 
display. The Chuck 
Wagon and farm 
produce are also 
available. Chairman Tim 
Casey invites all Lions to 
come and enjoy the fun! 
 
 
 
 
 



 


